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18" January, 2013

Director General

NSW Department of Planning and Infrastructure
GPO Box 39

Sydney NSW 2001

Attention: Kylie Seretis

Pacific Highway Upgrade- Warrell Creek to Urunga Project — Modified
Condition of Approval MCOA C28

Dear Kylie,

| refer to the Minister for Planning and Infrastructure’s Modified Condition of Approval
(MCoA) C28 for the Warrell Creek to Urunga Pacific Highway Upgrade that was
recently approved on 4 December 2012. This condition modifies the approval
process for minor anciilary facilities that do not comply with with the criteria set out in
MCoA C27 of the approval document MP07_0112.

RMS request for minor corrections made to the modified condition of approval
document 07_0112_MOD?2. Should you require any further information concerning

this matter, please contact the Warrell Creek to Urunga Upgrade Environmental
Officer Belinda Bock on 02 66401033 or 0439 453 279.

Yours faithfully,

Roberl (Bob) Higghy ™

General Manager, Pacific Highway



